
OCEANIA 

COUNTRY CITY ORGANIZATION 

New Zealand Orewa Brake, the road safety charity 

SUMMARY 

“A photo call where we created a 0 and show our support for Vision Zero at Silo Park in Auckland. 
A Vision Zero approach to road safety says no death on the road is acceptable, and human life should not be 
exchanged for other benefits within society, such as efficiency or speed. 
#standforzero at 3pm on Sunday 19 November. 
To mark the World Day of Remembrance, a short memorial event was held in Orewa. Involving poems, readings and 
the switching on of the Norfolk Pine tree lights which light up each summer in memory of those killed and injured. 
Families who have been bereaved or injured in crashes, emergency services and road safety professionals, support 
organisations and anyone else who wishes to remember those killed and injured on roads is invited to attend. 
At Orewa Beach Reserve.” 
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